
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors  

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Approve Contract Between Princeton Fire and 
Rescue Department and Princeton Speedway Inc 

         DATE:        May 10, 2022 

 
Background:  
Princeton Speedway Inc is required to have emergency response on site for each race.  North Me-
morial Ambulance has provided this service in the past with Princeton Fire and Rescue staff also on 
site. 
 
In recent years, getting a firm commitment from the ambulance service has been difficult; they are 
experiencing the same staffing issues as all other employers. 
 
I approached the Speedway Promoter and Chief Lawrence to establish a service contract for the 
PFRD to provide the emergency services for a fee.  The agreement, attached, has been reviewed by 
the City Attorney and signed by the Promoter. 
 
My understanding is that the PFRD staff will be paid and the time can be credited for training; the 
remaining revenue will be allocated to general department operations. 
 
Recommendation:  
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize execution of the agreement. 
 
 
 
 
 


